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Mary Phillips
fyi-request-11268-9a108749@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mary Phillips
OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST

| refer to your official information request on 10 October 2019 regarding Kevin Plowright’s
animal welfare inspector license. Please note, in our previous response we listed the
incorrect date in error, the license was issued on 13 November 2017 and expires 17
November 2020. However Kevin Plowright is no longer employed by the SPCA and therefore
his license has expired.

You have the right under section 28(1) of the OIA to seek an investigation and review by the
Ombudsman of our decision.

Yours sin

Gary Orr
Acting Director, Compliance Services
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